
 
 
 
Mapping 
 
December 7, 2016 
 

Minutes 
 
The Mapping Committee of the Piatt County Board met on Wednesday, December 7, 2016, in 
Room 104 of the Courthouse.  The meeting was called to order at 10 a.m. by Chairman Al 
Manint.  Attending were:  Manint, Ray Spencer, Bob Murrell, Randy Keith, Eric Seibring and 
Nusbaum.  
 
MOTION:  Spencer moved, seconded by Murrell to approve the minutes of the November 2, 
2016 meeting as written.  All in favor, motion carried. 
 
Old Business:  None 
 
New Business:   
Expenses for November of $430.75 were presented for payment.  
 
MOTION: Spencer made motion, seconded by Murrell to pay the expenses.  
Roll was called. All in favor, motion carried.  
 
Safety: There were no safety concerns. 
 
Comments:  Leanne Brehob-Riley brought drainage maps and talked about the upcoming 
meeting to review bids for the flyover in 2017. 
Keith asked if a flyover was necessary. The committee will discuss it in January. Al and Keri will 
still attend the meeting in the event the county moves forward with the flyover.    
 
MOTION:  Spencer made motion, seconded by Murrell to adjourn at 10:27 am.  All in favor. 
Motion carried.   
 
The next meeting will be at 10:00 am on Wednesday, January 4, 2016. 
 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Keri Nusbaum  
Piatt County Zoning Officer 


